

## **Isaac Newton Primary School**

Headteacher: Mr C Heathcote

Dysart Road Grantham Lincs NG31 7DG

01476 568616 enquiries@isaacnewton-cit.co.uk www.isaacnewton-cit.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

From Monday 6<sup>th</sup> September 2021 (first week of the new school year), we hope that we will be able to re-open our breakfast club here at school. This is of course reliant on further restrictions being lifted on 19<sup>th</sup> July and the assumption that no further guidance will be issued to schools regarding Covid-19.

Breakfast club will be available from 8am and will be in our Studio Hall (small hall with large glass fronted windows on the Key Stage One playground). All children should arrive via the main gate (they will need to press the buzzer to be let in) and then enter breakfast club via the hall door where they will be greeted by a member of staff and registered. The cost is £4 per session which includes breakfast. Children will be provided with a range of foods including toast, cereal, yoghurt & milk. You can book your child onto any number of days during the week.

Spaces for breakfast club are limited due to staffing ratios. Children must be booked in by the **Friday of the previous week** to secure their space. If your child is not booked in then they will not be able to attend. We keep an up-to-date attendance register to ensure that we have the correct number of staff in school for each session.

We will be taking bookings for the first week of term from Thursday 1<sup>st</sup> July. Please contact the school office on 01476 568616 or email us <a href="mailto:enquires@isaacnewton-cit.co.uk">enquires@isaacnewton-cit.co.uk</a> to book a space.

Kind regards

Mr Heathcote (Headteacher)



( Heathrote









